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Prostheses List Reforms – Restructure of Part-B and proposed listing pathways
open for consultation
The Prostheses List Reform Taskforce (PLRT) informs stakeholders that Consultation Paper No 2(a) –
Modernisation of Part B of the Prostheses List and Consultation Paper 3 – A modernised fit-for-purpose
listing process have been published on the Department consultation hub.

Stakeholders are invited to upload submissions.

All queries relating to the consultation process should be emailed to prosthesesreform@health.gov.au.

How do I access the resources?
Consultation Paper 2(a) - Modernisation of Part B of the Prostheses List – closing on 4 March 2022

Consultation Paper 3 - A modernised fit-for-purpose listing process – closing on 25 February 2022
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